
‭Dear Delaware Office of Highway Safety,‬

‭Thank you for supporting the Casey Feldman Foundation by having Joel Feldman present to 14 high‬
‭school students at Delaware School for the Deaf on Friday, February 23, 2024. Joel’s demeanor and‬
‭presentation style was well received by our students. They were extremely attentive listening/watching‬
‭the interpreter while Joel shared Casey’s story and facts about distracted driving. There were several‬
‭impactful moments that the students shared with me the following Monday. They were shocked by the‬
‭videos, which said it all. Some became emotional (me included) when Joel shared the numerous color‬
‭wrist bands‬‭on both arms‬‭, indicating the number of‬‭people who have been killed by a distracted driver.‬
‭We explored the EndDD.org website and were grateful for the information. Some students told me‬
‭they talked to their parents about the presentation and reminded them to put the phone down while‬
‭driving.‬

‭These little nuggets of information and visuals add up. Thank you for including deaf and hard of‬
‭hearing drivers in your quest to educate student drivers, their families, and school staff.‬

‭Mary Hicks‬
‭Bilingual Literacy Specialist | Driver Education Teacher | Internship Coordinator‬

‭630 E. Chestnut Hill Road‬
‭Newark, DE 19713‬


